
Embassy of India organised Pravasi Bharatiya Divas celebrations in its premises in Asmara on 11 January 2020. Besides showing recorded 

version of EAM's interaction with our Diaspora, Embassy honoured 9 Indian community members who have served over 20 years in Eritrea. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 


